
From: Esther, Chan  
Sent: 01 April 2021 09:03 
To: Craig Baylis  
Cc: Business Licence   
Subject: RE: CONSULT: New Premises - Gorillas, 113 Bryan Avenue, London, NW10 2AS - 
20885 
 
Dear Craig Baylis, 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
The Licensing Authority wish to withdraw our representation and have no further 
comments. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Esther Chan 
Licensing Inspector 
Regulatory Services 
Brent Council 
 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
From: Craig Baylis  
Sent: 01 April 2021 08:51 
To: Esther, Chan  
Cc: Business Licence  
Subject: Re: CONSULT: New Premises - Gorillas, 113 Bryan Avenue, London, NW10 2AS - 
20885 
 
These conditions are agreed 

Sent from my iPhone 
 

 


